
 
 

 

   

 

 
Dated:17.02.2023  

 
 

Corrigendum & Extension of Bid Submission Date for Regulatory Support   
 

 
With reference to RFQ [No : 05/01/23/ISA] for Regulatory Support to ISA issued on 

9.02.2023, all prospective Bidders are hereby informed that the International Solar Alliance has 
extended the last date of bid submission for RFQ from 22nd  February 2023 to 1st March 2023.  
 

Please note that the agencies already submitted the complete Tender Documents will be 
considered for bids opening and need not apply again. Amendments in tender document will be 
uploaded in the website, if required. However, all other terms and conditions of the tender 
documents will remain unchanged. The tender documents are available on our website 
http://isolaralliance.org 

 
 

 
(Sudhakar Upadhyay) 

Procurement Team, ISA 

http://isolaralliance.org/

